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Rotary Club of Everett, MA

February 2, 2012
     The Gears
Present: President Michael, Chris, Paul, Rich A., Janet, Tim, Judy, Gisella, Rosemary, Carol
No Meeting on Thursday, February 16th.  Instead, we will hold a joint meeting with Everett Kiwanis on Tuesday, February 14th –same location.  Guest speaker will be our President Michael, who will speak about the Penny War fundraising that both clubs are participating in.  

There will also be NO BOARD MEETING on February 14th.

Please make every effort to attend meetings.  We especially would like to see good representation from our Club on the 14th.

Save the Date….May 24th is our Annual Bowl-A-Thon.

President Michael went to Pre-Pets.  Thank you to President Michael who will have a second term as President. 

Happy and Sad Dollars: President Michael is very happy that the PATS are in the Super Bowl. 

Paul is sad that he still has no bathroom.

Chris was fined for not attending Pre-Pets and for taking calls during the meeting.

